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EASTER SCHOOL 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Orchard Primary School will be holding an Easter Revision School for Year 6 
pupils on: 16th, 17th and 18th April 2019. 

This will support children in their preparation for their SATS tests in May.  All 
children in Year 6 are required to attend as we want all the children to be 
confident and ready to take the tests. Lessons in literacy and numeracy will 
start at 9.00am and finish at 12.30pm with a thirty minute break. The children 
will be taught by the Year 6 team who are well known to them. 

I am giving you early notice of this because I know families like to make plans 
for the holidays and I would ask you to take these dates into account when 
you are making yours.  We regard this as an important opportunity for children 
in their preparation for secondary school and I hope you will do the same.   

Please fill in the slip below and return to the school office no later than Friday 
8th March 2019. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Rachel Davie  
Associate Headteacher 
 

 

Name of child: ___________________________________________________ 

 

My child will be attending Easter school on the 16th, 17th and 18th April 2019. 

 

My child has permission to walk home alone  

I will collect my child 

 

Signed: ____________________________________________ Parent/Carer 
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